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Per State Statute 13D.021 and the Executive Order by Governor Waltz regarding 
COVID-19, the Hamburg Emergency Meeting is being held by teleconference via 
ZOOM and the Council Chambers.  
 
Mayor Chris Lund called the Emergency Hamburg City Council Meeting to order 
at 6:11 p.m. In attendance by teleconference via ZOOM were Councilman Tim 
Tracy, Councilman Eric Poppler, Councilman Scott Feltmann. In attendance in the 
Council Chambers were Councilman Jason Buckentin, City Clerk Jeremy 
Gruenhagen, Deputy Clerk Tamara Bracht, & Public Works Greg Schultz. 
Residents on ZOOM were Cindy Herrmann, Nichelle Schug, Jared Mackenthun, & 
Daton Weber. 
 
Council discussed and determined the following: 
 
Staffing: 
Only change considered right now is closing the city office to foot traffic and being 
available via phone and email starting March 30th – April 10th unless the stay-at-home 
order is extended. 
 
Rentals: 
*Mirror non-essential activities protocol, follow time frame given to bars & restaurants. 
*Cancel or re-schedule all April rentals. 
*No new rentals until further information is received from the Government. 
 
Solicitors: 
*Follow the same protocol as bars & restaurants. 
 
Utility Payments: 
*Waive late payment charges and disconnections thru April, while still expecting regular 
monthly payments. 
 
Playgrounds: 
*Post closed signs on Hamburg Playground Equipment. The parks are still open for 
walking etc… 
*Add this information into the newsletter. 
 
Meeting with Carver County Sheriff: 
*Carver County Sheriff’s office confirmed that they will not be checking for essential 
employee documentation. 
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2020 Streets Project  
Will be on the April 14th Agenda. 
 
2019 Financial Audit  
Moved to the April 14th meeting barring no extension on the stay-at-home order, 
otherwise it will be moved to the May 12th Council Meeting. 
 
April 14th Council Meeting 
The next Council Meeting will be held as usual in addition to teleconferencing via ZOOM 
for the general public, and also for Council Members who choose. 
 
MOTION: Councilman Jason Buckentin moved to adjourn the Emergency Council 
Meeting at 6:38 p.m. Seconded by Councilman Eric Poppler. Motion was 
unanimously approved with all Councilmembers present via ZOOM and Council 
Chambers. 
 
Submitted on April 13, 2020 by Deputy Clerk Bracht 
 
Approved on April 24, 2020 by: 
 
 
____________________ 
Jeremy Gruenhagen 
City Clerk/Treasurer 
 


